
After School Club Menu - Week 1

Week 1 Option A Option A sides Option B Option B side 

Monday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Pizza Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Tuesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Cheese on Toast Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Wednesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Crumpets Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Thursday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Soup with bread Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Friday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Beans / 
Spaghetti 
Hoops on Toast

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water



After School Club Menu - Week 2

Week 2 Option A Option A sides Option B Option B side 

Monday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Bacon 
Sandwich

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Tuesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Chicken Dipper 
Wrap

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Wednesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Sausage / 
Cheese Roll

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Thursday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Cheese on Toast Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Friday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Meatball Sub Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water



After School Club Menu - Week 3

Week 3 Option A Option A sides Option B Option B side 

Monday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Sausage 
Sandwich

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Tuesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Cheese on Toast Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Wednesday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Fish Fingers Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Thursday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Beans / 
Spaghetti 
Hoops on Toast 

Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water

Friday Cold wrap with a 
choice of fillings 

Handful of 
crisps
Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water 

Soup with Bread Yoghurt
Fruit
Biscuit
Juice/Water


